
 
 

 

Prep School 
 
Planting in Transition!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our science topic this half term is plants!  

We learnt that usually plants don’t grow in the winter because it is too cold. However, we can 

help the plants by keeping them inside where it is warmer! 

We planted winter pansy seeds, and talked about what our seeds would need to help them 

grow. They needed five things – I wonder if the children can remember what they were?  
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